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Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority to Remain Silent

Halepule Television, LLC (“Halepule”), the licensee of KEKE(TV), Hilo, Hawaii hereby respectfully
requests an extension of its Special Temporary Authority for the station to remain silent.
Halepule filed a request for silent authority on October 21, 2022, which was granted by the
Commission on November 3, 2022 (see LMS File No. 0000202774). As previously reported,
KEKE(TV) has temporarily suspended operation of the facility due to a transmitter problem.
Halepule is continuing its work on the necessary repairs to the transmitter, but at present,
additional work remains to be done. Halepule anticipates all the repairs will be completed in
the next several weeks.

Accordingly, Halepule requests an extension of its Special Temporary Authority for KEKE(TV) to
remain silent for an additional 180 days, or until such time as all the repairs to the transmitter
can be finished.



